
From: Brown, Joe (EPW) <Joe_Brown@epw.senate.gov>
To: Godfrey, RobRobGodfrey@gov.sc.gov

Priester, NicoleNicolePriester@gov.sc.gov
CC: Adams, ChaneyChaneyAdams@gov.sc.gov

Date: 2/22/2016 1:52:24 PM
Subject: Re: EPW Hearing

Thank you Rob, I appreciate it!

Sent from my BlackBerry 10 smartphone on the Verizon Wireless 4G LTE network.
From: Godfrey, Rob
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 1:49 PM
To: Brown, Joe (EPW); Priester, Nicole
Cc: Adams, Chaney
Subject: RE: EPW Hearing

Joe,
 
Thank you for reaching out. Good to hear from you.
 
I am forwarding this request to our scheduler, Nicole Priester, and she’ll be back in touch regarding the governor’s 
schedule.
 
Thanks again for the note.
 
Rob
 
Rob Godfrey
Office of Governor Nikki Haley
Desk: (803) 734-2028 | Mobile: (803) 429-6068
 
From: Brown, Joe (EPW) [mailto:Joe_Brown@epw.senate.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 1:47 PM
 
To: Godfrey, Rob
 
Subject: RE: EPW Hearing
 
Hi Rob,
 
Very nice to speak with you. I worked with Mark at the Lt. Gov’s Office a few years ago and though I would reach out 
to him for help. I currently work for the Republican Office of the Environment and Public Works Committee. We are 
having a Water Resources Development Act (WRDA) hearing on March 16th and would love to have Governor Haley 
come as a witness. WRDA is a very important bill that affects the great state of South Carolina. South Carolina 
currently has 3 projects in the Army Corp’s 7001 report, the most important of which is Charleston Harbor. It would 
be incredible if we could have Governor Haley come before our Committee and discuss the important of Water 
infrastructure projects to the state, and the nation as a whole. We realize Governor Haley has a very busy schedule, 
but if she has any availability we would love for her to come and speak. Thanks again!
 
Best,
 
Joe Brown
Majority Legislative Assistant
Senate Committee on Environment and Public Works
410 Dirksen Senate Office Building
Washington, D.C. 20510
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(202) 224-3339
 
 
 
 
From: Piland, Mark [mailto:Mark.Piland@mail.house.gov] 
 
Sent: Monday, February 22, 2016 1:25 PM
 
To: robgodfrey@gov.sc.gov
Cc: Brown, Joe (EPW)
 
Subject: EPW Hearing
 
Hey Rob, 
 
It’s been a long time!  I hope everything is going well in the Governor’s office.  
 
I wanted to connect you with Joe Brown from the US Senate’s Environment & Public Works committee.  They are interested in 
bringing Governor Haley up for a hearing on the Water Resources Development Act in the next few weeks. Joe is cced. 
 
If you do make it to DC with the Governor, let me know and maybe we can grab lunch or something. 
 
Best, 
— 
Mark Piland
Legislative Assistant

Address: 216 Cannon House Office Bldg. | Washington, DC | 20515
Office: 202-225-2211 | Email: Mark.Piland@mail.house.gov
Facebook | Twitter | Bridenstine.House.Gov | Newsletter
 
Download Our New App!
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